From: Helen Klein

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 8:00 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Application no DA2020/1756
Categories: DA2020/1756

To whom it may concern,

| am very concerned about the proposed development at 351 Barrenjoey Rd.

| have been a Newport resident for the past 16 years and Newport has been incredibly welcoming to our family as
South African immigrants.

The community embraced our family & our business when we opened Home Bistro in Robertson Road.
Robertson road lends itself to a community street with informal gathering and connection as locals move through
the village. The change in traffic movement with the new development and the aesthetics do not benefit the
community. The past two years have taught us all the importance of community and this should be nurtured and

supported by our environment.

Please let us maintain and develop the heart of Newport with the community’s best interest at heart and for future
generations.

Regards,

Helen Klein



